
The Great Big Crunch  

 

The Great Big Crunch is an initiative brought to us by The Coalition for 

Healthy School Food. We will be participating in the event on March 9th 

2023. Each class will get a bunch of apples that the students can crunch 

into and this initiative will build awareness of the importance of healthy food 

at school. It will also highlight the need for a universal healthy school food 

program for Canada.  

 


